
Public Announcement 

Notice of Public Hearing 

The Oelrichs School District 23-3 is submitting a Title VI (Indian Education) application for 2021-2022 

school year for funding under the Elementary and Secondary School Act (ESSA).  A public hearing will be 

held in the library at the Oelrichs School District.  The time and date of the hearing will be 1:00 PM, 

Monday, April 26, 2021. 

At this time the preliminary program will be reviewed and recommendations incorporated into the 

proposal.  For further information, contact Principal Darla Peterson at 605-535-2631. 


